
 

 

Ref: Exhi/2022-23/                                          03rd November 2022 

 Dear Member, 

Greetings from Plexconcil 

  

We have been informed by the Indian Mission in Cambodia with a letter of Invitation 
from H.E. Pan Sorasak,  Minister of Commerce, Kingdom of Cambodia, Phnom 
Penh inviting Indian Companies engaged in Import-Export to participate in “The 15th 
Cambodian and Import-Export Goods Exhibition” scheduled to be held from 15th -
18th December 2022 at Koh Pich Exhibition & Convention Centre, Phnom Penh, 
Cambodia. 

The application and the invitation are enclosed for your needs. There is a lot of 
potential for plastics and related products at the show as per the exhibitor’s profile. 

You can contact/write to office@plexconcil.org for more details about the show. 

For the download brochure please  click here 

  

With warm regards. 

  

Sribash Dasmahapatra 

Executive Director 
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